ROGER J. PEDERSEN

1096 SOUTHVIEW DRIVE
RICHMOND, VT 05477
802-434-4035

rogerpedlaw@gmail.com

April 28, 2022

Members of the Selectboard
Town of Richmond, Vermont

Ladies and Gentlemen:

I have been a member of the Development Review Board since 2016, and am writing to request
your appointment to serve another term. I have been a Richmond resident since 2014, having
moved here from Maryland where I continue to maintain a part time legal practice specializing in
land use, mostly involving Maryland State acquisitions and easements. Serving on the DRB has
taught me a lot about town government in Vermont, and I hope my experience with zoning
matters, land development and developers has made a contribution to its process, and will
continue to do so.

Thank you for your consideration.

Very truly yours,

Roger J. Pedersen




